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Comments: Our organization strongly disagree with the Stibnite gold mining project. The east fork of the south

fork of the Salmon River is a fragile ecosystem and open pit gold mining has not proven they will care for this

drainage. This drainage is the real gold and we hope that this river from its source can flow without the

devastation and pollution of a gold mine. One private sector companies search for fortune  should not destroy

this beautiful section of free flowing river that so many of us enjoy.   


